
 
Croquet Communique – 8th February 2024 
 
Internal summer compe��ons   
 
Details and entry forms have now been circulated. The closing date is 29th February, so 
make sure you submit your entries promptly. 
 
External compe��ons 
 
Members are encouraged to broaden their experience by entering some compe��ons at 
other clubs, as well as our own ‘open’ compe��ons. Head to the Croquet England website 
for more informa�on www.croquetengland.org.uk – look under Compete then Fixtures 
Calendar. 
 
Floodlit Croquet 
 
We are holding several floodlit friendly matches: 
 
6th February   versus Dulwich   GC 
13th February   versus Hurlingham  GC 
27th / 28th February versus Surbiton  GC 
7th March   versus Cheam  GC 
14th March   versus Merton  GC 
19th March   versus Phyllis Court GC 
 
The first floodlit friendly was played on 6th 
February and was a most enjoyable contest 
played in very good spirit and with much 
laughter. 
 
Heavy rain came in as forecast, and despite 
abandoning a couple of games, 
Roehampton Club came out on top. Well 
done to the Roehampton Club team of Tim 
Russell, Tony Salem, Nick Yates, and Diana 
Wilson. 
 
Enjoy your croquet! 
 
Mike Pa�son, Croquet Captain 

http://www.croquetengland.org.uk/

